
Dear ACC Real Estate Network Members, 

 

I hope this email finds you well. My name is Jonathan Newberg, and I am honored to 
introduce myself as the newly appointed Chair of the ACC Real Estate Network 
(“REN”). It is with great enthusiasm that I take on this role, and I am excited about the 
opportunities that lie ahead for our group. 

 

I am pleased to announce that Lisa Morgan has graciously accepted the position of 
REN’s Membership Chair. With her extensive experience and dedication, I am confident 
that she will contribute significantly to the growth and success of our community. 

 

For those who may be new to REN, we are a dynamic group of professionals dedicated 
to fostering collaboration, sharing industry insights, and creating valuable connections 
within the real estate sector. Our network provides a platform for members to stay 
informed about industry trends, engage in meaningful discussions, and enhance their 
professional development. 

 

As we embark on this new chapter, I am reaching out to you to invite your active 
participation. We believe that our success is driven by the engagement and commitment 
of our members, and we are seeking volunteers to contribute their time (albeit minimal) 
and expertise to various initiatives. 

 

Whether you are interested in content creation or outreach efforts, there are numerous 
ways to get involved and make a meaningful impact. Your involvement will not only 
benefit REN but also provide you with valuable opportunities for networking and 
professional development. 

 

If you are passionate about contributing to the growth and success of REN, please 
consider volunteering your time. I encourage you to reach out to me directly, Lisa 
Morgan, REN’s Membership Chair, or Max Colby, ACC’s Manager of Practice 
Networks, to express your interest so we can discuss how you can play a role in 
shaping the future of REN. Our email addresses are below. 

 

Thank you for your ongoing support, and I look forward to working together to make the 
ACC Real Estate Network an even more vibrant and collaborative community. 
Best regards, 

 

Jonathan Newberg 

Chair, ACC Real Estate Network 

JNewberg@crescentheights.com 

 

Lisa Morgan 

Membership Chair, ACC Real Estate Network 

lisa_morgan@wvi.org 
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Max Colby 

ACC Manager of Practice Networks 

m.colby@acc.com 
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